
To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission 
From: Alyssa Pozniak 
Subject: Healthy Streets 
Date: Saturday, September 4, 2021 
 
Hello,  
 
I found your email addresses posted on next door by some folks who are apparently unhappy with the 
healthy streets initiative. In contrast, I wanted to send an email with a big thank you for doing it again 
this year. We live near Arborview, and thanks to it being made a healthy street last summer, my then 8-
year-old son learned how to ride a bicycle. I appreciated the quieter street, and it boosted his 
confidence to be able to ride on it. Thanks for bringing it back this year, and looking forward to it next to 
year, too! 
 
Alyssa Pozniak 
 


